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I do not support laws to further regulate and create more stringent criteria on 
the electoral voting process. 

I cannot see the utility in closing off democracy to some of the people of 
Queensland. 

The logical reform to prevent electoral fraud, would be to move to an electronic 
roll where voters are 'checked off' universally. 

I accept that electronic systems are not immune from breakdown or exploitation 
however I am not prepared accept that denying certain sections of the population 
the opportunity to vote is the way forward as a state. 
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